
Trustees Meeting for Vernon Grove Cemetery 

Wednesday May 20, 2015 

 

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Scott Vecchiolla at 6:00 present 

were Maryann Fiske, Ronald Gray, Lyn Lovell, Jamie Luchini and Harry 

Shahnamian... Minutes of the last meeting were read and accepted on a motion of 

Harry Shahnamian and seconded by Maryann Fiske. The bills were reviewed and 

signed.  

 

New Business: 

 

1.                          Jamie reported that Town Meeting approved the men’s hours 

to be increased to 40 hours per week and they would start taking 

care of the North Purchase Cemetery in January. 

2.                          Motion was made by Lyn Lovell to ask that the Selectmen 

approve a transfer $1,000.00 from the Avis Pond Bequest 

Interest GL,c 44 Section 53A. This money is needed to defray 

extra expenses in our General Fund. The year around cost was 

more than we had budgets for. Seconded by Harry Shahnamian 

unmoors 

3.                          Motion by made by Maryann Fiske to contact the Highway 

Dept. and Park Dept. to ask them to please call Jamie Luchini 

when they would like our men. Seconded by Lyn Lovell. 

Unanimous 

 

 

   

Meeting was adjourned at 6:50pm with the next meeting to be June 17, 2015 

at 6:00pm at Town Hall. 

 

 

 

   Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

   Lyn Lovell, Secretary 

 

 


